TOWN OF WHITEFIELD
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Town of Whitefield Selectboard will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, September 26, 2022
at 6:30 p.m. at the Whitefield Town Office, 56 Littleton Road, Whitefield, New Hampshire in
accordance with NH RSA 31:95-b to discuss the acceptance of:

--$68,480.70, a special one-time highway payment in accordance with Senate Bill 401, from the
NH Department of Transportation

--$51,226, a special one-time bridge aid payment in accordance with Senate Bill 401, from the
NH Department of Transportation

Whitefield Board of Selectmen



